

Bozeat Community Primary School Newsletter

17th May 2024

This has been an extremely busy week in school with the Year 6 children all sitting their SATs tests. We have been so impressed with the attitude, commitment and determination that the children have shown – not only over the last week but also all year.

SATs are only one measure of our children and we are hugely proud of each and every child and their individual strengths. A huge thankyou to the rest of the school for their consideration and acceptance of any changes that had to be implemented in order to administrate these tests.

Next week is the last week of the half term - the Choir are out on Monday at the Royal and Derngate taking part in the 'Big Sing' Choir performance as part of NMPAT. I look forward to sharing the news of this next week.

Mr Gareth Rust Head of School

Walk to School Week



We are taking part in Walk to School Week next week from **Monday 20**th **to Friday 24**th **May 2024**. The fun and engaging week-long activity is designed to make pupils experience first-hand the importance of walking to school.

Through this challenge, children will be well on their way to reaching their recommended 60 minutes minimum of physical activity per day before even reaching the school gates.

Last year **Over 1,000 schools and nearly 300,000** pupils walked to school for a whole week - making it the biggest one yet - and at Bozeat we are looking forward to being part of that growing number!

Monster Madness Success!!



As part of our After School Club provision we partner with a company called Young Artists, that enables our children to take part in many national art activities that are for After School Clubs across the country.

We are pleased to announce as part of a recent activity some of our children have had art work chosen to be published in a book entitled 'Monster Madness'.

Well done to all children that took part for producing some fantastic art-work, and congratulations to those children who have had that art work identified to be published in the book.



Bozeat Community Primary School Newsletter

17th May 2024

Athletics Club -Term 6



We are delighted to be able to offer all our children in Years 1 to 6 the opportunity to attend an Athletics Club free of charge during Term 6.

The club will be run by Freestyle on a Tuesday Morning from 8.00am until 8.45am from 5th June to 16th July 2024. Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come first serve basis.

Bookings should be made via the School Office using the booking letter that was sent home this week, by **Wednesday 22nd May 2024**. We hope that you will be able to make use of this opportunity.

Acrobatics and Tricking – Potential New After School Club

The school is currently liaising with a company called 'Twisted Arts', to organise and Acrobatics and Tricking Sports club to run after school during Term 6.

Tricking is a training discipline that combines kicks with flips and twists from martial arts and gymnastics as well as many dance moves and styles from breakdancing. It aims to achieve an aesthetic display of different combinations of "tricks".

This is a new, exciting club for the school and will hopefully enable our children to try something different. If this is something we can organise, details of the club and how to book will be issued next week.

Bikeability Level 1 and 2



If your child would like to take part please ensure you return the form by **Friday 24th May 2024.**

Year 6 Celebration Trip



All reply slips must be handed in by **Friday 24**th **May 2024.**

NMPAT Music Lessons - 2024-25



Music lessons at our school are delivered by Northamptonshire Music and Performing Arts Trust (NMPAT). NMPAT tuition is delivered as 15 minute individual lessons.

Northamptonshire Music and Performing Arts Trust Applications for the next academic year are now open and letters have been sent home this week for children currently in Years 2-5. If your child is interested in music lessons please register with NMPAT at: https://presto.nmpat.co.uk/musicinschool by Monday 24th June 2024.



Bozeat Community Primary School Newsletter

17th May 2024



Our Learning Champions this week are:



OWLS	RABBITS	JAGUARS	PANTHERS	LIONS
Emelie	Louie.T	Julia	Finley	Faith
For her valuable contribution to class discussions	For excellent effort in phonics and writing lessons	For having a fantastic approach and positivity towards reading	For a fantastic independent answer in Shared Reading	For working hard this year to achieve her very best

Key Dates and Events 2024

Date	Time	Event the Digry.		
May				
Monday 20 th – Friday 24 th May	-	Walk to School Week		
Monday 20 th May	AM	Jaguars Class Trip to Hindu Mandir		
IVIOTIDAY 20 IVIAY	PM	Choir 'Big Sing' at Royal & Derngate Theatre		
Friday 24 th May	3.00pm	Jaguars Class Book & Biscuit		
Filliay 24° Iviay	-	School finishes for Half Term		
June				
Monday 3 rd June	-	Children return to School		
Friday 7 th June	3.00pm	Rabbits Class Book & Biscuit		
Monday 10 th – Wednesday 12 th June	-	Year 6 Residential		
Wednesday 19 th June	10.00am	School Sports Day		
Wednesday 26 th June	10.00am	Pre-School Sports Day		

GLK Gymnastics Competition

Last Sunday, some of our Bozeat Gymnasts went to Earls Barton to compete in GLK competition. We competed in three different category's vault, trampette and floor. Both key stages came fourth overall.

Through the competition we found it a good experience to compete in a sport that we enjoy it was a lot of fun and was a good opportunity to have experienced.

As always, a massive thank you to Jo and Jess.

Thea and Phebe



Bozeat Community Primary School

Bozeat Primary School is a small rural community school located in a village approximately 20 minutes drive from Northampton. The majority of our students come from the local community and the surrounding area. We have 131 pupils on roll with children aged from 3 to 11. We are part of the Nene Valley Partnership Multi-Academy Trust which consists of Wollaston Secondary School, Irchester Primary School, Cogenhoe Primary School and Bozeat Primary School with a mission to deliver "Excellence in Education"





Bozeat Community Primary School & is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people. We expect all our staff and volunteers to share this commitment. This post is subject to an enhanced DBS check After School Club Assistant —NEW POST—Required from June 2024 6 hours per week: 3.30pm to 5.30pm (Tues, Wed and Thurs)

Pay Grade C - Scale Point 2: £11.59 per hour (Pay Award Pending)

Bozeat Primary School is looking to appoint an enthusiastic After School Club Assistant, to join our hard working and dedicated team. You will be working alongside our current After School Club Supervisor and in particular working with our younger children and helping deliver activities for them.

We are looking for someone who:

- Is a team player, is enthusiastic and is willing to be flexible
- Is able to demonstrate an interest in working with, and interacting with children
- Is able to create and lead exciting activities for our children to participate in
- Has good communication and listening skills

Bozeat Primary School enjoys a good local reputation and is proud to serve the children of the village and surrounding area. We work towards achieving great outcomes for every student where they **Believe. Achieve. Succeed.** Our classroom and support staff provide both the support and challenge our children need to ensure that every child develops the ambition, self esteem and love of learning to realise their potential.

Details of the role are available from the School Office . Please Email : bps-admin@bozeat-school.net.

Applications should be received by 12 noon, Friday 24 May.

Interviews will take place during the week commencing 3 June 2024



Saturday 1st June

Doors Open @ 4:30pm - Bingo starts 5:15pm

Come and join us for a fun family afternoon!



Drinks & Snacks
BBQ with Vegetarian Options

St Mary's Community Hall





FOOTBALL CLUB -FRIDAY 3:30-4:30 PM

£12.72

FOR BOYS AND GIRLS YEARS 3-6 AT ANY ABILITY

TO BOOK AND PAY PLEASE USE OUR BOOKING SYSTEM VIA THE FOLLOWING LINK

GLK-ACADEMIES.CLASS4KIDS.CO.Uk



EMAIL -GLKCOACHING@HOTMAIL.CO.UK WESBITE -GLKACADEMIES.COM

THERE WILL BE A CHARGE OF &5 ADDED ONTO
YOUR INVOICE IF PAYMENT IS NOT MADE
WITHIN THE FIRST 2 WEEKS OF THE HALF TERM

ONCE SIGNED UP, NO REFUNDS WILL BE GIVEN

